



Spring Term 2018

Dear Parent / Carer,

Parking Concerns at School Drop-Off and Pick-Up

For some time we have been receiving complaints about inconsiderate parking at school dropoff and pick-up times. As a result of this, the School, Neighbourhood Police Team and Bradford Council are working together to address some of the issues.

This letter is to advise you that in the near future, Police Officers and Council Wardens will be undertaking joint patrols in the area around school to ensure that drivers not obeying traffic regulation orders are identified and appropriate enforcement action is taken.

The Police Officers and Council Wardens will be enforcing on a 'zero tolerance' basis.

We do not take this action lightly. However our ultimate priority is the wellbeing and safety of school children. By parking responsibly, parents and carers will help to maintain a safe and pleasant environment for all concerned. Therefore we suggest that you always park appropriately, observing all traffic regulation orders and not causing obstruction with your vehicle.

Yours sincerely,

Bradford Council & West Yorkshire Police